
January 25, 2021 
 

 
A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees was held virtually on January 25, 2021 at 7 p.m. 
 
Attendance: Trustees Present: Mr. Trabold, Ms. Ryder, Ms. Schiller, Ms. Kennedy 
  Trustees Absent: Ms. Caselles 

            Director:  Danielle Paisley      
                     Assistant Director: Jennifer Bollerman 
                Library District Clerk: Laura Maul 
       Asst. Library District Clerk: Debbie Bacon 
     Guests: Ivan Carrasquillo, TFMG; Eric Maisch, H2M; Katie Stone, H2M 
     Assemblyman Joe DeStefano, Legislator Rob Calarco 

                          

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. 
 
Danielle Paisley opened the meeting by welcoming the attendees, and introducing the Board President.   
 
Harold Trabold discussed the purpose of the project, gave a brief history, and introduced the Architects from H2M.  
 
Katie Stone, from H2M presented floor plans for the Medford Library Project, gave a description of the spaces, 
discussed materials and project costs.  
 
Danielle Paisley fielded questions from the attendees.  
 
Assemblyman DeStefano and Legislator Calarco thanked the Library and the Medford Hamlet Foundation for all of 
their efforts in bringing the Medford Library to fruition.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Laura Maul 
          
 


